

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

March 2025

Spring Term

Newsletter for Belle Vue Primary & Nursery School

HAPPY Wother is Tay

Reminder that our Mother's Day event will take place on Monday 24th
Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March 2025 between **9:00am-9:45am** and will be held in the Key Stage 1 hall.

Mom's will be able to enjoy a cup of coffee/tea and a breakfast pastry. Whilst in the hall with your children, you will also be able to spend time completing a craft, this will be a free of charge event but you will need to book a place. All places have been fully booked on School Life, so if you didn't manage to book a session please call the school office. You will only need to book one slot, as each child you have in school can attend with you during the same time slot.

Due to Health and Safety restrictions, we are only allowed to have 1 adult per child for these events.

Reception: Afternoon Tea and a craft session will take place on **Friday 28**th **March at 2:15pm** and will consist of craft activities similar to our Christmas workshop. <u>Please come to the</u>
<u>Seaton Place entrance (please note no entry via the School Office)</u>

Nursery 3's: Mother's Day Stay and Play session will take place on Friday 28th March at 2:15pm. Please come to the Seaton place Nursery entrance. (please note no entry via the School Office)

Nursery 2's: Mother's Day Stay and Play session will take place on **Friday 28th March**. Morning children session will be at **11am** and for children who do all day and afternoons the session will be at **2:45pm**.

We look forward to seeing some of you in school in the next few weeks!

<u>Neighbourly Parking:</u> Once again, can we please remind everyone about parking with consideration for our neighbours. The school office staff are frequently contacted by disgruntled neighbours, following incidents where gates and drives have been blocked. We work hard to try and maintain positive relationships with our neighbours, please help us by parking carefully.



What a creative lot of children and parents we have! On our dress up day for World Book Day children were invited to come into school dressed as their favourite character from a book or come to school in their pyjamas. We had some amazing costumes, from both children and staff.

Well done to all the children and a big thank you to the parents who obviously put in a lot of effort to help make it a World Book Day to remember!

Please see some of the lovely photo's that staff took on the day.



















A huge well done to three of our pupils who have taken part in 'Birmingham's International Dance Festival' on Saturday 8th February and Sunday 9th February.

The girls danced in front of 8000 people across the weekend and they absolutely smashed it!

Well done from all of us here at Belle-Vue!













Dear Parents/Carers,

Red Nose Day 21 March 2025

On Friday 21st March **Belle Vue** will join thousands of schools up and down the country and do something funny for money for Red Nose Day.

This year Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they're asking the nation to join the party and go big, give big and feel good! Because when we all do a little something funny for money, big beautiful change happens. A donation to Comic Relief this Red Nose Day will support projects that help children be happier, families stronger, women safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer.

Here's what we've got planned:

On Friday 21st March, we would love it if all the children came dressed to school ready to party! They can wear their favourite party outfits and accessories- which could be themed on one of the last four decades through which Comic Relief has been raising money. If your child wishes to participate in this mufti day, we would ask that you make a minimum of a £1 donation via School money by Friday 21st March 9am.

And this year, we also have a limited number of Comic Relief red noses to sell – save you having to search the shops for them. You can purchase them now on the School Money App for £2.50. This will be on a first come first serve basis, and you will have until Monday 17th March 2025 to order a Red Nose, unless they sell out beforehand. We will then hand out the Red noses on Tuesday 18th March 2025 to children.

We know there's a lot going on right now and for many people things are really tough. But if you can donate, every penny will add up to a life changing difference.

Thank you for your continued support with these important charities- you are BRILLIANT! We can't wait to see everyone in their party gear!







2

We'd like to thank Crafting for Communities for their very generous donation of items to support our children with their emotions and mental health. The children have loved receiving the worry worms in the past and will be very excited to see this large collection.

If you'd like to join the community of volunteers please see the details on the leaflet shown here.





We would also like to say a big thank you to Little Dragons Bookshop and The Bonsai Black Belt Academy for donating these fabulous books to us during our Mental Health Awareness Week. Mrs Slater is looking forward to using these with the children she supports.



A huge thank you to all the children that took part in the WOW Badge Design competition. We had so many entries! Animals, rainbows and the great outdoors featured heavily in the designs. It was fantastic to look through all the different ideas. We now just have to wait to see if we have a winner - fingers crossed!





WOW, we are 5th in the Midlands! Well done to everyone that is able to actively get to school. Let's keep going



Belle Vue Netball Team!

This academic year Belle Vue have restarted their netball team!

We have done so well and the progress the children have made has been incredible!

We have even bagged ourselves a sponsor and have had some beautiful kits made up so we really look the part!

We now have 15+ players attending every week and are always looking to recruit new players!

If your child is interested please come and have a chat with

Mrs Huggins or Miss James











Our whole school attendance for week beginning 3rd—7th March 2025 is **93.6**% (National expectation is **96**%)

YEAR GROUP	PERCENTAGE	YEAR GROUP	PERCENTAGE
RRJ	94.4%	RD	87.7%
YEAR 1P	97.4%	1W	98.8%
YEAR 2W	95%	2L	91%
YEAR 3W	95.5%	3P	92.4%
YEAR 4CM	91.1%	4T	100%
YEAR 5W	95.2%	5P	91.4%
YEAR 6HA	91.8%	6НО	90%



Please visit our school website to view our academic dates for 2025/2026

Thank you!

